2hth June, 1985

r. . i GRO-B|

Dear Paul,

I have now received the results on all the tests

we carried out on your recent bleod samples, including
one result I have only just received from & opecialist
laboratory in London. I should like to briefly discuss.
one or two of these results with you personslly. Could
you therefore please come to see me for a short time

one 48y next week. rlesse telephcne my szecretary to

arrange a time couvenient to you and during my working
hours.

¥ith beast wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. T. E. Blecher,
Coungultant Haematuvlogist,
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